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Dear HBES Members,

As some of you know, there have been accusations made about Rob Kurzban's
behavior at the University of Pennsylvania, and the University is investigating. 
Rob did not want it to be a distraction to the society, or for his society duties to
be affected by the investigation, and so on April 25 he chose to step down from
his position as president of HBES, and from his role on the council. As past-
president, I will be taking on those duties as Acting President until the council
meets in Amsterdam. For the same reason, Rob is taking a leave from his role
as Editor-in-Chief of the Society's journal, Evolution and Human Behavior, and
editorial questions should be directed to Debra Lieberman, at
debra@miami.edu.   Until the conference begins, please direct any thoughts or
concerns to me or to other members of the council.  All input will remain
confidential. 

Elizabeth Cashdan
Past-President and Acting President, HBES
president@hbes.com
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